
AGENDA ITEM NO. ________

TO: Mayor Blad
City Council

FROM: Christine Howe, Grants Manager
Becky Babb, Planning Manager
Mariela Mejia, Public Works Project Manager

DATE: Meeting of April 3, 2025

RE: Agreement Between City of Pocatello and Keller Associates Inc.

The City of Pocatello was awarded a US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Community Change 
Grant for the S. 5th Complete Streets and Sewer Project. The Community Change grant application would 
provide necessary funding for major sewer and transportation infrastructure improvements along S. 5th

Avenue as well as greenway trails, park and stormwater improvements, and drinking fountain installation 
and upgrades throughout the City.

The project includes extensive design work and the Construction Engineering and Inspections for portions 
of the project. The City conducted a competitive Request for Qualifications (RFQ) procurement process 
for a Consultant to conduct this work.  

The City conducted the RFQ and received five responsive and responsible proposals for the services from:
JUB Engineers, Inc., Keller Associates, Consor Engineering, HLE, Inc., and The Land Group. The 
proposals were scored using established evaluation criteria and Keller Associates, Inc. was deemed the 
most highly qualified for the scope of services requested in the RFQ. 

City Council may wish to award the contract and authorize the Mayor to sign all pertinent documents for 
a professional services agreement between the City and Keller Associates, Inc.

If you have questions or would like more information about the agreement, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at chowe@pocatello.gov or 208-234-6186.
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